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Donna Conkling

From: Edward heuer <tag.heuer012@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 16, 2021 3:31 PM
To: Mayor; Clerk's Department; johnmccann914@gmail.com
Subject: The Richard "Rippy" Phillips @ Crossways

CAUTION: External sender. 

It gives me great pleasure to back up John Mccann/s efforts to rename Crossways  
Field. The Richard "Rippy" Phillips @ Crossways> 
 
My Name is Ed Heuer. I am a graduate of Scarsdale High Class of 1971' 
And a member of the 1969' Undefeated 8-0 Westchester County Champion Scarsdale Raider Football Team. 
Along with Rippy's great support of Scarsdale Youth Football with his support team 
He  has exemplified "There is no limit a man can do, as long as he does not care who gets the credit". For the 
last 15+ years he and his team have put together golf 
outings at Scarsdale CC for all football members of every Scarsdale Football team 
Alumni. Plus all the coaches. He has developed a Reunion for all members. Which we all look forward to each 
year. 
 
I personally have driven by and did my football workouts at Crossway field in my 4 years at Scarsdale High. It 
would be a great honor to see The Richard "Rippy" 
Phillips Crossways Field name on that field. I nominate and support Rippy's name on Crossways Field. Please 
consider Richard "Rippy" Phillips Crossways Rename. He has earned this great opportunity. 
 
God Bless Scarsdale Crossways 
 
Best Regards, Ed Heuer 


